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Dibble, Dickson

From: Juan Fabregat [juanfabregat@yahoo.com]

Sent:  Wednesday, December 17, 2008 8:16 AM

To: Dibble, Dickson

Subject: Re: AIRS ID# 0250714-003-AG, JUFA Investment Group LLC, d.b.a. Imperial Cleaners, 4810 NW
7th St, Miami, FL 33126

Dear Dickson E. Dibble,

Has been impossible for me to open your e-mail' attachment, I don't have a way toopen
it with the format AG.

I have some information that I get from the label in the back of our dry clean equi pment.

YEAR 1993
MOD. MERCURY 45
LOADING CAPACITY 45 LBS.

SER. 45-0393-5248

If you should have any questions or concern, please call or e-mail me.

Thank you,

Juan

Juan Fabregat

12/17/2008
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(305) 801-2351 .
juanfabregat@yahoo.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message including all attachments hereto is considered by the sender to be confidential and may contain confidential
information which is protected by attorney-client privilege. The information is intended only for the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited. Ifyou have received this e-mail message in error, please immediately notify the sender by e-mail reply to this message and then destroy any and all copies
of this e-mail message and delete this e-mail message from your computer. Please note that the wrongful interception or misuse of e-mail transmissions isa crime
punishable under the Electronic Communications Privacy Act of 1994.Thank you.

From: "Dibble, Dickson" <Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us>

To: juanfabregat@yahoo.com

Cc: "Bowman, Sandy" <Sandy.Bowman@dep.state.fl.us>

Sent: Friday, December 5, 2008 9:47:40 AM

Subject: AIRS ID# 0250714-003-AG, JUFA Investment Group LLC, d.b.a. Imperial Cleaners, 4810 NW 7th St,
Miami, FL 33126

Dear Mr. Juan P. Fabregat,

It was a pleasure to speak with you this morning regarding your application for the Perchloroethylene Dry Cleaner
Air General Permit.

Per our discussion, | have attached a copy of your application for your convenience, so that you can download
and print a copy of it. Please complete the questions which | have highlighted in yellow. Once complete please
send the form back to me via Fax number (850) 922-6979 as soon as possible.

If you should have any questions or concern, please call or e-mail me.

Thank you and have a great day!
Dickson E. Dibble

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

12/17/2008



Page 3 of 3

el

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state cfficials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W.
Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP
Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.

12/17/2008



